
Changes to the Southern London Bridge to London Victoria route from Sunday 9 

December 2012 

From 9 December the London Bridge - London Victoria train which stops at South 

Bermondsey, Queens Road Peckham, Peckham Rye, Denmark Hill, Clapham High Street, 

Wandsworth Road and Battersea Park will be withdrawn.   

Passengers who currently use this service (two trains per hour in each direction) may need 

to change trains or use alternative direct services instead. 

Direct services will still be available between London Bridge, South Bermondsey, Queens 

Road Peckham and Peckham Rye, and between London Victoria, Battersea Park, Denmark 

Hill and Peckham Rye. 

London Overground’s new services will start running on 9 December between Surrey Quays 

and Clapham Junction stopping at Queens Road Peckham, Peckham Rye, Denmark Hill, 

Clapham High Street and Wandsworth Road.  This will provide many new journey 

opportunities and will part replace the withdrawn service. 

Where a change of train is required this will typically be done at Peckham Rye or Clapham 

Junction.   

Wandsworth Road and Clapham High Street stations will be served entirely by the new 

London Overground services. 

 


